



Forestry Workgroup Meeting

June 1 2022

9:00am-11:00am

[Meeting Materials](#)

[Zoom Link](#)

Meeting ID: 923 8959 7159 Passcode: Trees

Conference Line: 1 301 715 8592 Passcode: 756571

This meeting will be recorded for internal use to assure the accuracy of meeting notes

- | | | |
|-----------------|---|------------------------------|
| 9:00 am | Welcome and Introductions | <i>Rebecca Hanmer, Chair</i> |
| 9:10 am | Welcome New At-Large Members
Sophie will confirm who will be serving 1 year vs. 2 year terms. 1 year members will have an opportunity to renominate in June of 2023. | <i>Sophie Waterman, CRC</i> |
| 9:15 am | Update on the Tree Canopy indicator
Julie will review proposed changes to the methodology for the Tree Canopy indicator on Chesapeake Progress. The indicator will be updated once the new LU/LC data is available and the methodology has been approved by the Water Quality GIT and the Status and Trends Workgroup. Assuming that there are no major concerns, Julie will be asking for approval from the FWG.

Julie will also give an update and take comments on the draft Tree Cover Factsheet Data Guide. | <i>Julie Mawhorter, USFS</i> |
| 9:45 am | Brainstorming GIT Funding Ideas
Sophie will give a brief background on GIT Funding and then lead a brainstorming session on potential GIT funding ideas that are grounded in our FWG work plan. | <i>Sophie Waterman, CRC</i> |
| 10:05 am | RFB Workshop Check-in
Sally will lead a check-in discussion on state plans. She will also discuss the accountability proposal for the July PSC meeting. | <i>Sally Claggett, USFS</i> |
| 10:25 am | Report out from STAC Water Temperature workshop
Rebecca will provide an overview of the draft watershed report, which is ready for feedback. FWG input would be especially useful on the draft recommendations and implementation actions. | <i>Rebecca Hanmer, Chair</i> |
| 10:45 am | Round Robin | |
| 11:00 am | Adjourn | |